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Packmoor Ormiston  

Academy Newsletter 

Friday 5th May 2023 

King’s Coronation Celebration 

Friday 5th May  

Today, in our whole school assembly, we re - enacted the 
King’s Coronation.   

Each Key Stage contributed to a Coronation art                         
exhibition. 

Afterwards, we celebrated with our very own inside 
street party. 

GOD SAVE THE KING! 

 

 

Packmoor Ormiston Academy 

Summer Fayre 

Thursday 15th June 

Please see below non uniform days 

for the Summer Fayre. We are      
asking for donations of  the                        

following: 

 

Friday 19th May - Chocolate 

Thursday 25th May -  Decorate and 
fill a bag 

Friday 9th June -  Bottles 

Thursday 15th June -  Cakes 

 



Summer Term 2023 

Monday 8th May - King’s Coronation School Closed 

Friday 26th May - School Closes 

Monday 29th May - Friday 2nd June - Half Term 

Monday 5th June - School Opens 

Friday 21st July - School Closes 1.00pm 

Monday 24th July - School Closed to pupils Inset 

Day 4 

Tuesday 25th July - School Closed to pupils Inset 

Day 5 

Dates for your Dairy this Half  Term 

 

Tuesday 9th May - Friday 12th May 

Y6 SATs Week 

Y5 Stanley Head 

 

Tuesday 16th May  

Nursery Grandparents Afternoon Tea 2.00pm 

 

Wednesday 17th May  

Reception Grandparents Afternoon Tea 2.00pm 

 

Thursday 18th May  

Tempest Photography, Year 6 Leavers and                   
Reception Graduation Photos 

 

Friday 26th May  

Change 4 Life Day - PE Kits 

 

Friday 26th May  

School Closes Half  Term 

Date Change 

Change of OAT Inset Day 

School will now be closed on                                      
Monday 27th November, not Friday 24th November. 

Thank you 

Donations 
If you grow your own veg or have an                           

allotment, please could we ask for                    
donations of seedlings or plants to refill 

the schools garden. 
 

We will be starting a gardening club 
this Thursday. Donations can be taken 

to Mrs   Nixon in year 5 or Mrs                                    
Shepherd in Year 2. Thank you 

Pre Loved Uniform 

We have lots of pre loved uniform items. 
These will be outside the main office                 

next week. 

Please help yourself. 

Thank you 

Uniform Orders - September 

In preparation for September, we are 
asking that uniform orders are placed 

early. 

Please place orders on ParentPay.   

We will then contact you when your           
order is ready for  collection.  

Thank you 

Year 5 Open Morning at 

Ormiston Horizon Academy 

Saturday 24th June 9.00am -  
11.00am 

(Principals Talk at 09.15am) 

All parents welcome. 

School Closed 

Monday 8th May -  

King’s Coronation 


